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Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Young Voices 2021/2022 
 
Miss Gill and Mrs Marston will once again be running a Young Voices choir practice every 
Wednesday night from 3.30 – 4.30 starting in September. It is important that your child is 
able to commit to the club by attending every week as there are many songs to learn before 
the concert in January.  
 
This year we will have up to 50 spaces available for year four, five and year six pupils. 
Oakmeadow CE Primary school will be singing at a concert together with hundreds of other 
primary aged children at the Genting Arena on January 27th 2022.  Parents and families will 
be given the opportunity to purchase tickets nearer the event. Please indicate your child’s 
interest in taking part in the choir by signing the consent form and completing the necessary 
details below including number of tickets required for the concert in order for us to reserve 
them.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Miss Gill and Mrs Marston 
Young Voices 2021/22 
 
 

 
My child(ren)…………………………………………………………………..new class…………………… 
would like to take part in the Young Voices 2021.  
Medical needs…………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
Parent/Carer contact details…………………………………………………………………………………. 
Number of Tickets required……………………………………………………………………………………. 
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